
NOTICE 
 

LATIMORE TOWNSHIP 
 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Latimore Township Municipal Building, 559 
Old U.S. Route 15, York Springs, PA 17372, is closed to the public until further notice.  The 
Building is closed in an effort to help reduce the spread of COVID-19.  Anyone seeking a 
township permit should call the Municipal Building at 717-528-4614 or email at 
latimore@latimore.org.  Police non-emergency calls should be made to 717-528-4121.  Any 
payments to Latimore Township should be mailed to the Municipal Building or placed in the 
drop box/mail slot at the front door.  Those with any questions are encouraged to call the 
Municipal Building at 717-528-4614. 
 
 By Order of the Latimore Township Board of Supervisors. 
 
 
 
 
 


